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“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Others Through Music” 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you can join us for the 3rd Annual 

Truth Singers Treats and Trunks fall event.   

 

Would you consider decorating your trunk in a 

theme and providing 100 treats/goodies to pass 

out to our special needs friends?  It’s a fun 

family evening! 

 

We are also looking for volunteers to help serve 

food, run the elevator, make cookies, and clean 

up afterwards.  If you can help in any way, 

please contact Annette.   

 

away!! away!! 

Scott’s new CD 

“Recognition” is 

available on 

iTunes, Spotify 

and many other 

downloadable 

streaming sites.  

Or to have a 

copy mailed to 

you contact Scott 

at 563-321-0767. 

 

Our Northeast FCA Huddle participated in 

the nationwide See You At The Pole Sept. 27.  

Please be praying for students everywhere to 

“fix their eyes on Christ,” this year’s theme 

from Hebrews 12. 
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PRAISES/PRAYER REQUESTS: 

 

Pray for the elderly we minister to that they will 
be encouraged and that they will look to Jesus for 
their strength and hope. 
 
Praise that Scott has recovered from his sinus 
issue. 
 
Praise and pray for the Bible Study we have 
started in our home with friends and neighbors.   
 
Pray for the students we meet with each week in 
FCA that they will seek Christ and recognize their 
need for a Savior. 
 
Pray for God to provide as our FCA fund is in need 
of $400-500 to adequately operate this school 
year.  
 
Pray for boldness as we continue to seek to share 
with others in our new neighborhood and 
surrounding area the good news of Jesus Christ.    
  

 

 

 

 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Truth Singers Christmas! 

 

 
 

 

 

Truth Singer Bonnie praising 

God at the Clinton County Fair 

in July. 

Truth Singers worshipping at 

DeWitt’s Praise in the Park Sept. 24.   

“Therefore, since we are 

surrounded by such a great 

cloud of witnesses, let us 

throw off everything that 

hinders and the sin that so 

easily entangles.  And let us 

run with perseverance the 

race marked out for us, 

fixing our eyes on Jesus, 

the pioneer and perfecter 

of faith.  For the joy set 

before him he endured the 

cross, scorning its shame, 

and sat down at the right 

hand of the throne of God.  

Consider him who endured 

such opposition from 

sinners, so that you will not 

grow weary and lose 

heart.”  Hebrews 12:1-3 

 

 
 

Our Truth Singers Christmas Party is 

Thursday, December 7, at 6:00 p.m. and will 

be here before we know it! As usual, we 

collect donations/sponsorships in the month 

of October so we can buy Christmas presents 

for our special needs friends and their staff.    

If you would like to sponsor 1 or more Truth 

Singers for Christmas for $20 each, you can 

send your sponsorship to us at P.O. Box 86, 

Delmar, IA, 52037.  Please make any checks 

payable to SKMM and mark “TS Christmas” 

in the memo.  All gifts given to our ministry 

are tax-deductible.  We are so grateful for 

your support and gifts to this special 

Christmas event.  We always need help that 

night too.  Please join us on December 7th 

to pass out gifts! You will be BLESSED!  


